Minutes of Stockton Advising Council
Friday, September 27, 2013, 2:45 p.m.
F121

Members present: DaynaRon Caplan, Peg Slusdelien Mutari

1.
2.

Meeting opened with introductions.

Paula explained purpose of the Stockton AdvisiognCil (SAC) to “raise the level of discourse

about academic advisifign the Stockton campus. As these positions are rotated through
professional staff and schools, more amdre people will become familiar with current theories and
philosophies of advising, and we can work together for @virenment where advising is

teaching” Council members are to help spread the wahwut best practices in advising.

Graduation checkout has begun a bit earlier this year to accommadbatkanding out of diplomas

at graduation. &cultycan assist by returning graduation resolution forms as quickly as possible.
The double major is in place on Banner; it needs a final blessing from the Board of Trustees.
Advising is now housed in General Studies, and we congratulated Peter Hagen on his appointment
as Associate Dean of General Studies. Peter will be overseeing the exséptmlicy once

handled by Jan Colijn.

Peter and Paula distributed a handout that was a first attempt at outlining goals for advising <€ollege
wide. The hope is that over the year the advising council will be able to work on designing a better
precepor evaluation to present to the Faculty Senate. There was much discussion hbout t
handout and what it covers, including wiedearning outcomes would fit into the mix. It was
determined that a small grouwould begin to look at goals. The group will be headed by Rich
Trama and will include Ron Tinsley, Christine G&fuzder, Ellen Mutari, and Marcia Fiedler. More
members of the group are welcomed to joiriglsubgroup.

Brown bags for fall: please come and encourage your colleagues to attend as well. October 1 will
be a brown bag dedicated to learning more about the changes in teacher certification. October 22
we will hear from the new deans in General@es: Rob Gregg and Peter Hagen.

The Provost



This fall there will be a cabhif proposals for the NACADA Regiao@ference to be held in
Lancaster, PA from March 4. Faculty are encouraged to submit a propo$dbre to come.

10. A common reading was distributed to be discussed at the October meeting. Please read the
attached“Advisors as Interaction Designéhly Panela Shockleyalabak, Uinersity of Colorado,
Colorado Springs.

Meeting Adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Paula Dollarhide



